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Vancouver, B.C., February 6, 2014 – Avarone Metals Inc. (TSX-V: AVM; Frankfurt: W2U; WKN: 
A1XDSF) (“the Company” or “Avarone”) is pleased to announce the appointment of Dr. Peter Born, 
P.Geo., to the Board of Directors of the Company, effective February 6, 2014. To accommodate the 
appointment of Dr. Born, Mr. Lawrence Talbot has resigned from the Board of Directors but will 
continue to provide support as a member of the Company’s Advisory Board. 
 
Dr. Born is a registered and professional geologist with the Association of Professional GeoScientists of 
Ontario and is a Fellow of the Geological Association of Canada. He brings over 30 years of 
exploration/mining experience to the Company including project evaluation/feasibility studies for senior 
and junior companies in Canada. This includes several years of uranium exploration in the Athabasca 
Basin of Saskatchewan and the Thelon Basin of the Northwest Territories, Canada. He worked previously 
as senior geologist with Western Mining Corporation (WMC) as well as a consultant/senior geologist, 
modeling the Aquarius ore body with Echo Bay Mines Ltd. He is currently working with RPS Energy 
Canada Ltd. on natural gas plays related to high temperature dolomites and sedimentary zinc deposits 
(MVT) within the Appalachian Basin (USA). Dr. Born holds a Ph.D. in Earth Sciences with expertise in 
Precambrian Sedimentary Geology, Basin Analysis, Sedimentology, Stratigraphy and Sedimentary Ore 
Deposits. 
 
Marc Levy, President & CEO commented, “We are very pleased to welcome Dr. Born to our board of 
directors. Peter is a high caliber geologist and his extensive geological and technical experience will play 
a significant role in the success of our future exploration programs. I would like to personally thank Mr. 
Lawrence Talbot for his many years of dedication and significant contributions to Avarone as a past CEO 
and director and I look forward to his continued guidance as member of our Advisory Board.” 
 
On behalf of the Board of Directors, 

AVARONE METALS INC. 
 
“Marc E. Levy” 
 
Marc E. Levy 
President & CEO 
 
For more information contact the Company at: 
Telephone:   (604) 669-9788 
Facsimile: (604) 669-9768 
 
Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the 
TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release, and no securities 
regulatory authority has either approved or disapproved of the contents of this release.We seek Safe Harbor. 


